
 

 

 

 

Feedback: Salary increase for 2024/25 
 

2024/25 projected CPI salary increase confirmed 

The previous Informus edition refers (a copy of the Informus can be found on the PSA website, 

www.psa.co.za or at PSA Provincial Offices). 

 

Upon noting that the employer delayed pronouncing the projected CPI salary increase for 2024/2025, the 

PSA requested an urgent special meeting of the Council. The meeting was convened on 19 March 2024. 

The employer apologised for the delay and pronounced a 4.7% increment with effect from 1 April 2024. 

The increment will be paid with the salary on 15 April 2024. The employer further committed to issue a 

communication in due course to all employees to confirm the implementation of the increment. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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